Fiscal Note 2025 Biennium

GOVERNOR'S OFFICE OF -
BUDGET AND PROGRAM PLANNING

Bill information:

HB0242 - Revise alcohol laws to increase all-beverage license ownership limits (Buttrey, Edward )

Status: As Introduced
OSignificant Local Gov Impact [INeeds to be included in HB 2 OTechnical Concerns
OIncluded in the Executive Budget OSignificant Long-Term Impacts [Dedicated Revenue Form Attached
FISCAL SUMMARY
FY 2024 FY 2025 FY 2026 FY 2027
Difference Difference Difference Difference
Expenditures:
General Fund $0 $0 $0 $0
Revenue:
General Fund $0 $0 $0 $0
Net Impact-General Fund Balance $0 $0 $0 $0

Description of fiscal impact: HB 242 has no fiscal impact to the state.

FISCAL ANALYSIS

Assumptions:

1. HB 242 would increase the number of alcoholic all-beverage licenses a person is allowed to be issued from three to
seven licenses.

2. The bill does not increase the number of available licenses, just increases the number within the number of available
licenses that a person can own. Therefore, HB 242 has no fiscal impact to the Department of Revenue.
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